

December 4, 2002

Mr. Robert Culver Montgomery Citizens for a Safer Maryland P.O. Box 2563 Silver Spring, MD 20915

Dear Robert,

Thanks for your warm expression of support upon my election as Maryland's next governor.

Kendel, Drew, and I are humbled by the many good wishes we have received from people across the state of Maryland. This is an exciting time in our lives, and we're happy to be able to share it with so many friends and supporters.

As governor, I will work to achieve the things that matter to us all: safer streets, better schools, common sense spending, and open and accountable government. In the coming months, we're going to be calling on the citizens of Maryland to lend us their talents, ideas and energies as we tackle these and other important issues. Now that the election is won, the real challenge begins.

Thanks for your confidence, and for giving us the chance to change Maryland. We will not let you down.

Sincerely.

Robert L. Ehrlich, Jr.

Governor-Elect

8600 LaSalla Road • Suite 105 • Baltim re/M/yıan/ 21286 • 410.296.8663 FAX 410296.87/